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Dear Mr. Deroueti: 

This letter is in response to the Public Set vice Commission’s itiqiiiry about the permits issued by the 

Division of Water to The Garrison Water District to build a wastewater collection system consisting of 41 5 

grinder pumps, approxiniately 49,350 linear feet of small diameter force main and 1 14,100 gallons per day 

wastewater treatment plant. Constritction plans and specifications for both the collection system (including the 

force main and grinder piitnps) atid the wastewater treatment plant have been reviewed and approved by the 

Division. The constriiction permit for the wastewater treatment plant expires on July 16, 201 0, while the 

collection system’s construction permit expires on December 8, 20 10. I n  acldition to tlie constrtiction permits, the 

Division has also issued a Keiitiicky Pollutant Discharge Elimination System discharge permit (No.KY0105422) 

for the wastewater treatment plant. The discharge perniit is currently Lip for renewal but while tlie renewal 

process is ongoing, the original pertnit remains valid iintil the renewed one can be issued. 

If we can be of any further assistance or shoulcl you wish to clisciiss this correspondence, please do not 

hesitate to contact Shafiq Amawi, Manager of the Water Infrastriicture Branch, at (502) 564-34 10. 

C. Jeff Reynolds, P.E. HMP Engineers 
Gerald Wiietcher 

I<rntiirkvl InhrirllrrlSnirit r-nm A n  Fniial nnnnrliiniiv Fninlnvrr MlFln 


